
May 13, 2022 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
Due to the continued increase in prices of raw materials, freight and labor, we are forced to 
increase our prices on many of our products as it becomes necessary.   
 
Normally we would print a catalog with new prices going into effect on 01/01/2023.  We the 
volatile cost of materials, we will not be printing a catalog this fall.  We are doing this for two 
main reasons, help keep our overhead down and to avoid the near impossible task of holding 
prices for the two-year duration of a printed catalog.     
 
We will keep the prices current on our website, www.hagensfish.com.  If this is not an option, 
feel free to call us at 1-800-541-4586 or email hagensfish@santel.net. 
 
We appreciate your understanding with this situation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kevin Hagen 
President  

 

3150 West Havens 
Mitchell, SD  57301 
Phone:  (605) 996-1121 
Fax:  (605) 996-8946 
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